
 

If you have any questions, please contact our Board Vice President Garrett Petrik (605)593-1660 or 

gpetrik1217@gmail.com. Or find more information at website: www.chinookhockey.com 

 

 

The Northern Hills Youth Hockey Association is seeking new Board members!  A Board member will 

remain in office for a period of 2 years typically beginning in January of each calendar year.  Some key 

facts about serving on the Northern Hills Youth Hockey Association Board:  

 

     •Board positions are voluntary  

     •Persons are "voted in" around December of each calendar year  

     •Sitting Board members make decisions on organization spending, equipment, practices, rules, etc.  

     •Board members commit at least 2-3 hours per month towards organization business  

     •Having a player in the organization is not a requirement for the Board, although it is desired  

 

If you would like to learn more or find out how to become a member of the Board, please email the 

following information to northernhillsaha@gmail.com. 

 

Name:  _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: __________________________________ Phone: _____________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

City: ___________________________________ Zip Code: ____________________________________ 

 

1. I am interested in joining the board for the following reasons:  

 

2. I feel the organization can benefit from my presence on the board because.  

 

3. My experience serving on other volunteer organizations.  

 

4. Please give a brief description of your involvement with the Northern Hills Youth Hockey Association.  
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